
Heritage Burlington 
 
Heritage Planner Update: March 10, 2021 (virtual meeting) 
 

1. Update re: Heritage Property Tax Rebate Program expansion  

 As a follow up to the update last month, Council recently supported an increase 
in budget to expand the Heritage Property Tax Rebate Program to include 
designated commercial heritage properties at the February 23, 2021 Corporate 
Services, Strategy, and Risk & Accountability Committee – Operating Budget 
Review and Approval (SD-05-21). 

 As a result of this decision, Community Planning will bring forward a report and 
amending by-law in Q2/Q3 2021 to implement a commercial heritage property 
tax rebate program in 2022 for the 2021 tax year. 

 


